UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

\,‘5(6031’4%
2 OFFICE OF
w. § AIR AND RADIATION
AL m«'ﬁ

November 4, 2009
Dear Mr. Goldstein and Mr. McClinton:

Please be advised that Capstone Industries products Eco-i-Lite NF-L200 and Eco-i-Lite NF-L100 have
been removed from the ENERGY STAR Qualified Products List. These products use inductively

coupled charging technology and are therefore outside the existing scope of the ENERGY STAR
Program Requirements for Battery Charging Systems.

Even though the test data submitted for these products meet the efficiency requirements of ENERGY

STAR Battery Charging Systems, this specific type of technology is not eligible for ENERGY STAR
qualification.

Capstone Industries and the retailers selling Eco-i-Lite products will not be required to recall those Eco-
Ii-Lite products currently on the market that are marketed as having ENERGY STAR qualified battery

charging systems. However Capstone will not include the ENERGY STAR label on products shipped
after October 31, 20009.

This ENERGY STAR delisting is the result of the existing ENERGY STAR qualification scope and has
no reflection upon the Eco-i-Lite products or their technology or performance.

Sincerely,
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Kathleen Vokes
ENERGY STAR Program
US Environmental Protection Agency



